
MAJOR CONSTRUCTION COMING TO 
WAWONA AND VICENTE STREET!  

Our Sewer System Upgrades are Underway 

LEARN MORE and CONNECT WITH US! 

SEWER SYSTEM IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM | Grey. Green. Clean.

San Francisco Public Utilities Commission
525 Golden Gate Avenue, 9th Floor
San Francisco CA 94102

#sfsewers

Find us online at sfwater.org/ssip

Lea en el reverso noticias sobre la construcción   内部详细的施工信息

Contact Information
For questions please call (888) 801-2661 or  
email us at ssip@sfwater.org. For more 
 information visit sfpuc.org/vicentewawona

Si necesita ayuda en español llame al  
(415) 554–3289 o escríbanos a ssip@sfwater.org. 

如果您需要中文協助、請致電 (415) 554-3289  或電郵 
ssip@sfwater.org。

Kung Kailangan ang Tulong sa Filipino Tawagan ang 
(415) 554-3289 o mag email sa ssip@sfwater.org.

10 DAY CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
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Wawona and Vicente Streets Stormwater  
and Water Main Replacement
Description: As part of the Sewer System Improvement Program, the San 
Francisco Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC) will install a new sewer pipe 
under Vicente Street, from Wawona Street to 34th Avenue, and replace the 
aging water transmission and distribution mains on Wawona Street, 15th 
Avenue, and on Vicente Street west of 19th Avenue.

When: The anticipated start date of construction is the week of November 
1, 2021. Workdays and hours (weather permitting) are Monday – Friday, 
7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Some night work and weekend work may be 
required, in which case advanced notice will be given. Weather and/or 
construction issues may impact the schedule. 

Where: This segment of construction activities will occur in the roadway 
of Vicente Street between 34th and 33rd avenues, with traffic control 
measures extending one block east and west. Construction at this block 
is anticipated to complete in 2-3 weeks. Crews will then move east one 
block along Vicente Street for construction at the next block for 2-3 weeks, 
eastward towards 20th Street. Staging areas are along the side streets 
adjacent to Vicente and Wawona streets. See maps for construction and 
staging impact locations.

What to expect: 
•	While the contractor is required to abide by the City’s noise and vibration 

ordinances, neighbors should expect some noise and limited dust during 
this work. The project team will work to minimize disruption to normal 
neighborhood activity; however, there will be occasional inconveniences 
due to heavy equipment movement and other construction activities

•	Through traffic during the work activities will remain open

•	Some parking will be impacted for staging of equipment along the cross 
streets adjacent to Vicente and Wawona streets (see maps included), 
advanced notice will be given 

•	Businesses and residents in the work zone will maintain access to their 
properties (including entries, driveways, garages), although there may be 
temporary delays

•	No interruption in sewer service is expected during construction

Contact: SFPUC Communications, (415) 554-3233, ssip@sfwater.org.  
After hours: KJ Woods, (415) 780-7101, office@kjwoods.com.

 
For more information, visit sfpuc.org/vicentewawona

10 DAY CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
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